
Sayyid Al-Hakeem affirms to sustain Iraq-Kuwait bilateral relations

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, congratulated His Excellency Mr. Tariq

Abdullah Al-Faraj on assuming the position of the Ambassador of the sisterly State of Kuwait to

Iraq  on  9/11/2022.  H.E.  reiterated  the  brotherhood  relation  between  the  two  brotherly

countries, in addition to enhancing it by making sure to deepen and strengthen it.

H.E. extended congratulations on forming the new Kuwaiti government in parallel with the Iraqi

government  and  indicated  the  importance  of  starting  a  cooperation  path  between  the  two

governments in what enhances bilateral ties and supports the area’s stability. H.E. also showed

the political situation in Iraq after forming the government. Moreover, H.E. indicated the

positive factors that accompanied the formation of Al-Sudani’s government in which we notice

supporting factors to help the government succeed in its pursuit of leveling up servicing the

Iraqi citizen. H.E. affirmed dedication to continuing Iraq’s external positive role that

contributes to reinforcing the area’s stability.


